
Animal Welfare Committee (AWC) to review evidence on the welfare impacts of high 
concentration CO2 gas stunning and of alternative stunning methods for pigs 

Call for information  

If you have comments about the welfare of pigs at the time of killing stunned by high 
concentration CO2 or by the variety of alternative stunning methods, please send them to the 
WAK Secretariat by e-mail to aw.slaughter@defra.gov.uk

mailto:aw.slaughter@defra.gov.uk

